
Leadhills Community Company Ltd. 

Public Meeting 10th July 

at the Hopetoun Arms 

Present: Pat Wilders Chair 
 Sue Pinkus Treasurer 
 Rab Campbell Director 
 Paula Hollingworth Member 
 Martin Hollingworth Member 

 
Apologies Martin Pinkus Vice Chair 
 Andrula and Lincoln from Wanlockhead 
 

Andy Wightman - as the Scottish Parliament is still sitting we will need to email him at 

some point to gently ask how things stand with the land searches 

Any replies to emails to the consultants for the briefing paper?  One was helpful and Ailsa 

to be sent the brief to see if we are on the right lines.  Chair to read and comment on if 

necessary. 

Form for funding - where are we at?   

Heating from Mine water - not heard back yet, looks as if they would be most interested in 

heating a particular building and had a preference for the school. 

District Heating was discussed as being a priority for the company once land purchased 

and also before if any opportunity arose in the meantime. 

Various ideas and suggestions from Paula and Martin were discussed and it was pointed 

out that none could really be taken forward until land and/or funding procured. 

Closed at 9pm 

Next meeting 10th July  


